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By creating a programs that incentivize the homeless to migrate to Oregon through 

free to them resources, why can't we think about longer term incentives that promote 

personal improvement.  Giving free money to disadvantaged folks only teaches them 

to not improve their financial position for fear of losing the no strings free subsidies 


